
FAQ for Parents & Children
Q: Will vaccine clinics be offered at my child's school this year?
A: No. Due to COVID-19 there will be no vaccine clinics offered at Stark County schools for the 2020-2021 school year. There will be
limited sites around the county and at the Stark County Health Department.

Q: My child is doing the online option for their school district. Does he/she still need their vaccinations?
A: Yes. Though some children may be doing their school year from home, Stark County school children are still required to receive their 
 normal vaccinations for the 2020-2021 school year.

Q: Does our family need to have health insurance for the VFC program?
A: No. Those with or without insurance can receive vaccinations at the Stark County Health Department or the limited sites around the
county. Those taking part in the VFC program will only be charged a $21 administration fee.

Q: Is my child eligible for the VFC program? 
A: Children are eligible if it is before their 19th birthday and they qualify for Medicaid, don't have insurance, and are American Indian or
Alaska Native.

Vaccines Offered
The following list of vaccines are normally
required for school children in Ohio:
-  Diphtheria, Tetanus, Pertussis (DTaP/DT Tdap/Td)
- Polio
- Measles, Mumps, Rubella (MMR)
- Hepatitis B
- Chickenpox (Varicella)
- Meningococcal (MCV4)

Call 330.493.9928 ext. 2050 for an appointment

VACCINATIONS FOR THE
2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR

What is Vaccines for Children?
The Vaccines for Children (VFC) program
helps ensure that all children have a better
chance of getting their recommended
vaccines. VFC has helped prevent disease
and save lives. In 2019, 74% of our clients
qualified for the vaccine program. 

Visit StarkHealth.org for more information!


